
 

 

 

July 11, 2011 
 
Julie P. Orchard 
Commission Administrator 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84114 
 
Re: Qwest doing business as CenturyLink 
 
Dear Julie: 
 
On January 4, 2011, the Public Service Commission of Utah (“Commission”) approved the 
Indirect Transfer of Control of Qwest Corporation, Qwest Communications Company, LLC and 
Qwest LD Corporation (“Operating Entities”) to CenturyLink.   The merger that was the subject 
of the Commission’s January 4, 2011 Order closed on April 1, 2011.  As a result of the merger, 
the Operating Entities will operate with a doing business as (“dba”) name of CenturyLink 
effective August 8, 2011.  The Business Name Registration/DBA Applications filed with the 
Department of Commerce are attached hereto and identify the dba’s for the Operating Entities as 
follows: 
  
 Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
 Qwest Communications Company, LLC d/b/a CenturyLink QCC 
 Qwest LD Corp. d/b/a CenturyLink LD    
 
The legal entity names will remain unchanged.   A revised title page of Qwest’s access tariff has 
been filed with the Commission to reflect the dba change.  Further, CenturyLink will submit 
revisions to its price list to reflect the dba change.   Additional Qwest entities that operate in 
Utah, but not under the jurisdiction of the Commission, will also operate with a doing business 
name of CenturyLink.   
 
 

James B. Farr 
Regulatory Affairs Director –  Idaho and Utah 
Room 1601 
250 Bell Plaza 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
 
Office: 801-238-0240 
Fax: 801-237-6655 
james.farr@centurylink.com 



This letter is being provided as a courtesy to the Commission.  Please update the Commission’s 
records to reflect the above identified dba names as necessary and contact me if you have any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:   Michele Beck - Office of Consumer Services 
 Chris Parker - Utah Division of Public Utilities 
 Bill Duncan - Utah Division of Public Utilities 
 Marialie Martinez -  Utah Division of Public Utilities 
  
 
Attachments 
   


